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Comments I strongly object to the proposed Commercial Waste Recycling Plant and Claypit Development at 
Pallinghurst Woods, Loxwood, West Sussex for the following reasons: 
 
Reason 1 - Road Safety. 
The narrow Country lanes in this area and surrounding villages are simply not fit for HGVs, leave alone 
42 HGV truck movements a day.  
These lanes are used by Horse Riders, Cyclists, Walkers, Families with Children and Dogs, Children 
from School Buses walking home,  all these have been disregarded in the application which has not 
looked at things from a safety aspect.  There are no suitable footpaths for pedestrians, the road is in a 
bad state of repair and the junction at Bucks Green with the A281 is already a dangerous turning with 
Buses and cars unable to pass. I can only see an accident waiting to happen. 
There is also potential damage to listed buildings, cottages and houses close to the country lane along 
this planned route, with HGVs thundering along a speed restricted area, blighting everything in their 
wake. 
 
Reason 2 - Unsuitability 
There will be ruination of the Historic tranquil woods themselves, a natural environment with its 
beautiful ancient oak trees where there lives many protected species, some of these include Bats, 
Badgers, Butterflies songbirds including nightingales, deer, flowers, orchids and many more. 
The proposed development will ruin an existing beautiful, peaceful amenity that people from far and 
wide including locals come to enjoy because there will be constant highly intrusive noise, dust, smell, 
pollution and safety problems. 
Why would you want to take these wonderful ancient woods away from us when the government want 
us all to keep planting trees to save global warming...... these people will be felling them not planting 
them if this application is passed, it all begs belief.  
National policy states that waste sites should be sited on Brownfield sites or near built up areas, this is 
most definitely a GREENFIELD site so therefore should not even be considered. 
 
This is a totally unsuitable location for an industrial waste site in the depths of the beautiful West 
Sussex country side. I can see absolutely no benefits to anyone local and I wish to register my strong 
opposition to this totally unsuitable planning application.  
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